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SUMMARY OF TECHNICAL COMMITTEE MEETING ON
DEWATERING OF THE COPPER MOUNTAIN PIT

At this sixth meeting, the available results of the
field campaigns conducted during the summer
of 2024 were presented to committee members.
More than 70 surface water stations were
sampled over two campaigns. More than fifty
parameters were analyzed by the Bureau
Veritas laboratory. A complete sampling of the
Copper Mountain pit was also carried out, and
the results were presented at the meeting. An
update on upcoming work and results was also
presented. These will be the subject of the next
committee meeting.
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Characterization work on fish, benthic fauna, and algal microfilms was completed at the beginning of
September, and the committee was briefed on fishing efforts and results obtained in the field. Research
work remains to be defined with the group of researchers from the Institut National de Recherche
Scientifique (INRS) and will also be on the agenda for the next committee meeting.

Pit water treatment trials are underway, and committee members were briefed on the efforts
undertaken by the Osisko Metals team. More results will be presented at the next meeting.



